
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
OF THE PINOLE PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
 

 
The Pinole Planning Commission Meeting 

scheduled for Monday, January 24, 2022, has been cancelled. 
 

 
The next meeting of the Planning Commission will be 

scheduled for February 28, 2022 at 7:00pm. 
 
 

For additional information please contact David Hanham, 
Planning Manager at (510) 724-9842 

 
 
 

___________________________ 
David Hanham, Planning Manager 

 

 CITY OF PINOLE 
 

Development Services Department 
  

2131 Pear Street Tel: (510) 724-8912 
Pinole, CA 94564 Fax: (510) 724-4921 


	CITY of PINOLE

